
 
 
September 30, 2021 
 
Hello all! 
 
I just wanted to give another quick reminder that rehearsals are at Lanterman Auditorium - 
4491 Cornishon Ave. I think there were a few people unclear on Tuesday so I just wanted to 
reach out! Please feel free to email me if you have any questions. 
 
-Katelyn 


